
 

  MATJHABENG        MUNICIPALITY 
                  

LOCAL 
 

INVITATION 
  

INVITATION TO IDP REPRESENTATIVE FORUM 
 

 

Notice is given hereby in terms of Section 25 of the Municipal System Act 32 of 2000, read in 

conjunction with Section 22 of the Local Government Municipal Finance Management Act 56 of 2003, 

the Matjhabeng Local Municipality will review its IDP for the period 2013/2014 Financial Year. 

 

Various laws governing local government compel municipalities to undertake consultations with the 

public in general, and primary interest groups in particular, as part of the strategy to offer a platform 

for co-ownership and legitimacy. In this regard, Matjhabeng Local Municipality has established an 

IDP/Budget Consultative Forum which regulates in part some of these consultations. 

 

It is within this context that I, on behalf of the Honorable Executive Mayor, wish to invite you to the full 

sitting of the IDP/Budget Consultative Forum planned as follows: 

 

Date:        Wednesday, 27th February 2013 

Venue:     Ferdie Meyer Hall, Welkom Civic Centre 

Time:       09h00 – 13h00 

 

At the meeting, the Honorable Executive Mayor will: 

 present a summary of the performance of programs/projects currently underway in the 

2012/2013 Financial Year 

 make an effort to confirm with yourselves developmental programs/projects planned for the 

2013/2014 Financial Year as agreed with yourselves in the approved 2012/2016 IDP document 

 offer you a platform to make inputs but within the context articulated at the aforesaid bullet 

points 

 

Sector departments with inputs are encouraged to forward their contribution digitally to 

gloria.smith@matjhabeng.co.za ahead of the meeting of the 27th so that these inputs can be packaged 

nicely for ease of presentation on the day. 
 

 

For more information and confirmation of attendance contact: 

 

Me Gloria Smith 

TEL:  (057) 391 3171 

FAX:  086 569 6121 

Email:  gloria.smith@matjhabeng.co.za 

 

 

 

G. RAMATHEBANE 
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